
                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Give the gift 

of warmth 

this Holiday 

Season! 

Bring new or clean, gently used mittens, gloves, scarves and 

winter hats to the  

 
The items will decorate the tree near the cafeteria until the morning of December 18th, 

when they will be given to Health Care for the Homeless. Thank you in advance for your 

kind generosity.  

                                                                    Questions?  

 

Call Chaplain Donnel at 291-2510 

 

Drop off your 
donation at the 
Cafeteria Lobby! 


